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From: Nicolette Johnston 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 4:17 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Hobart is a uniquely beautiful city, surrounded by natural and heritage environment. A huge stadium at the very 
entrance to hobart will detract from all the city has and will damage tourism. The lack of public transport and travel 
options will create congestion. I am concerned that the govt and afl are pushing through deals that do not reflect the 
will or interest of most hobartions or the city council. Lessons need to be taken from other cities that now have "dead 
zones" surrounding monolithic stadiums on prime housing and community land. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Nicolette Johnston 
 




